
....... 

we are sure the problem has been corrected, we would appreciate 
your help. Oo you know of similar cases where 700 ADL's have 
accidentally fired? Do you know what type of mechnical problem 
or factory defect could have caused the problem? 

Both John and I appreciate your time and look forward to 
hearing from you. 

Sincerely, 

Bob Spain 
3625 S. 1st Street #231 
Austin, Texas 78704 

John P. Scott, III 
8713 Primrose Lane 
Austin, Texas 78758 

P.S. Factory ammunition was used in both guns in question. 

PPS 04RQO 


